
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, July 25, 2023 11 :48 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/25/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04272-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: To CLK docket# 20230001 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Carla Barrington-Johnson <CBarring@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 9:54 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK docket# 20230001 

From: Bob Brown <lurch1259@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, July 22, 2023 3:35 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rates Skyrocket! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

PSC, You got to be kidding. FPL rates just went through the roof. I am now paying the highest electricity bill 
I've ever paid in my life in Florida. Using about the same amount of kilowatt hours as last year my bill is over 
40% higher. 
Why is the PSC not protecting the consumer from these corporate sharks eating our lunches, literally. 
I'm now having to choose to pay my utilities or buy groceries. I can't do both. Your commission needs to better 
regulate FPL by start thinking about the individual consumer and not these corporate raiders of the consumer 
pocketbook. Get out from behind your desk and talk to consumers. 

Bob Brown 
Melbourne Florida 
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